
Announcements, February 9, 2025 

• Today at 3:30 pm is our annual Super Bowl Party here in the 

Sanctuary. Bring a soup and or snack to share.  

• Team Members needed for our sound, media and streaming 

during Sunday morning services.  If you are willing to serve in 

one of these or all three areas, see Pastor Dan. 

• Parent’s Night Out is coming up on Saturday, February 15th, 5-

9 pm.  Sign up today.  Kids 1 years to 5th grade. 

• February’s Flock Night has been cancelled. We recognize 

many will want to attend the memorial Service for Charity 

Bartell. This will be held at Visalia Church of the Nazarene, 

Next Sunday the 16th at  4 pm. 

• Young Adult Camp is coming up on March 21-24 Hartland 
Christian Camp a Deposit of $50 is due the first week of 
February. See Pastor Chris for more information. 

• Alabaster boxes are now available. You can pick up in the 

gathering place. 

• See the bulletin for additional activities and ministries available 

here at TNAZ.    

Check for celebration offering if in the middle of the service and 

then invite ushers forward and pray. 

 

 


